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Conditional Renewal Notice – Windstorm Changes 
 
 
 
Due to the underwriting changes we have implemented as a  result of the hurricanes 
last fall, we want to remind everyone they should be sending proper Conditional 
Renewal Notices on all renewals (admitted and non-admitted) with locations 
impacted by these changes. 
 
You should refer to the windstorm section of the updated Property Quicknotes.  All 
of the Gulf Coast states and some Atlantic Coast states were impacted. 
 
You should refer to ODEN for the proper notice and time frames required. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact your Program Manager. 
 


